
         

  

June 24, 2021 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
Submitted via RESS 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB- 2021-0180 OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation  
 
On behalf of Enel X, I indicate my intent to participate in the OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal 
Consultation (EB-2021-0180). I will not be requesting cost eligibility. 
 
Enel X would be interested in participating in small group meetings. 
 
Sarah Griffiths 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Enel X 
sarah.griffiths@enel.com 
(416) 697-3744  
 
Please let me know if further information is required. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Sarah Griffiths 
Enel X           


